COMMUNITYMEETING



HOBART PARK

SHARE WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE FOR IMPROVEMENTS TO HOBART PARK.

TUESDAY, JULY 31, 2018

6:00 PM

85 Hobart Street Allston-Brighton

CITY CLESK'S OFFICE

1 2010 JUL - 9 P 3: 26

Please join us for a community meeting to discuss unpcoming improvements to Hobart Park. We look forward to hearing your thoughts on the renovation of this park including 2-5 year old sand play and splash pad.

For more information or to request meeting translation services please call Nathan Frazee at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3167 or email Nathan.Frazee@boston.gov

Para la traducción de este folleto y para recibir sevicios de traducción, llame al 617-635-2185.

Pou tradiksyon nan sa a flyer ak pou satisfè sèvis tradiksyon, tanpri rele 617-635-2677.

